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MINUTES

WEST VIRGINIA BOARD OF EDUCATION

Idea Exchange Event

Stonewall Resort
940 Resort Drive

Roanoke, West Virginia
May 23, 2017
I.
Call to Order

 
Following the welcome and Pledge of Allegiance, Vice President David G. Perry called to order the West Virginia Board of Education (WVBE) idea exchange event with the Kentucky and Ohio Boards of Education at 9:05 a.m. on May 23, 2017, in Capitol Building 6, Room 353, 1900 Kanawha Boulevard, East, Charleston, West Virginia.  This event was sponsored and hosted by the Appalachia Regional Comprehensive Center (ARCC).

The following members were present:  President Thomas W. Campbell, Vice President Perry, Miller L. Hall, F. Scott Rotruck, Frank Vitale, and James S. Wilson.  Members absent were Jeffrey D. Flanagan, Debra K. Sullivan, and Joseph A. Wallace and ex officios Steven L. Paine, State Superintendent of Schools, Paul L. Hill, Chancellor, West Virginia Higher Education Policy Commission, and Sarah Armstrong Tucker, Chancellor, West Virginia Council for Community and Technical College Education.

II.
Approval of Agenda


Vice President Perry called for a motion to approve the agenda.  Mr. Vitale moved, and Dr. Wilson seconded, that the amended agenda be approved.  Upon the call for the question the motion was carried unanimously.
III.
ARCC Agenda

Following the welcome and overview by ARCC, members of the West Virginia, Kentucky, and Ohio Boards of Education participated in an exchange of ideas regarding assessment/accountability; finance issues; building bridges: working with and strengthening relations with the Governor, Legislature, and state education agencies; and, state ESSA activities.  Following lunch, the exchange of ideas continued with department organization (staff size, allocation, services provided and delivery models); and, consolidation and regional delivery versus community school model.
IV.
Future Meetings

The next regular meeting of the WVBE will be held June 14, 2017, in Charleston, West Virginia. The meeting will continue on June 15, 2017, if the agenda is not completed on June 14, 2017.

V.
Adjourn


President Campbell called for a motion to adjourn.  Mr. Vitale moved, and Mr. Hall seconded, that the meeting be adjourned.  Upon the call for the question the motion was carried unanimously; the meeting was adjourned 3:00 p.m. 


Minutes approved by the Board on June 14, 2017.


______________________________________________






Thomas W. Campbell, President


______________________________________________






David G. Perry, Vice President

 Minutes were recorded by 

          Frank Vitale
WVBE Financial Officer 
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